
NELSON RESOURCE
MANAGEMENT PLAN
PUBLIC NOTICE OF

SUBMISSIONS: PROPOSED
PLAN CHANGES 14, 17, 19, 22,

23, 24, 25 and 26
Clause 7(1), First Schedule, Resource

Management Act 1991 (RMA)

The following proposed Council Plan Changes
were publicly notified for submissions on 25
September 2010.
14 (Residential Subdivision, Land Development
Manual and Comprehensive Housing)
17 (Enner Glynn and Upper Brook Valley Structure
Plan)
19 (Blackwood St Reserve (West) Rezoning)
22 (Heritage Trees)
23 (Daylight and Solar Panels)
24 (Freshwater)
25 (Technical Fixes)
26 (Firefighting Provisions)
Notice is hereby given that a Summary of
Decisions Requested by submitters has been
prepared for each of these Plan Changes. These
can be inspected at:
• Nelson City Council, Customer Services

Centre, Civic House, 110 Trafalgar Street,
Nelson; Elma Turner Library, Halifax Street,
Nelson;

• Nightingale Library Memorial, Tahunanui;
• Stoke Library, Putaitai Street, Stoke;
• Online at www.nelsoncitycouncil.co.nz (search

phrase = “NRMP Plan Change”).
Further submissions are now invited. Any person
representing a relevant aspect of the public
interest, or that has “an interest in the proposed
plan greater than the interest that the general
public has” may make a further submission.
Further submissions may be made whether or
not the person submitted in the first round of
submissions, but only in support of, or in
opposition to, an original submission.
Further submissions must be made in the
prescribed form. Forms for making further
submissions on these Plan Changes may be
obtained from the above libraries, Nelson City
Council Customer Services Centre, Civic House,
110 Trafalgar Street, Nelson or can be downloaded
from www.nelsoncitycouncil.co.nz (search phrase
“NRMP Plan Change”).
Please contact Paul Harrington on (03) 546 0388
if you have any queries about the process.
Further submissions in support of, or in opposition
to, the submissions already made must be sent
to the following address, to be received no later
than 5pm on Friday 4 February 2011:

‘Proposed Plan Change Further Submission’
Nelson City Council
P.O. Box 645
Nelson 7040
Further submissions may be hand delivered or
couriered to Ground Floor, Civic House, 110
Trafalgar St, Nelson 7010 or emailed to
enquiries@ncc.govt.nz.

Within 5 working days of making a further
submission to the Council, a copy of that further
submission must be served on the person who
made the original submission. The addresses of
the original submitters are included within the
Summary of Decisions Requested document.

Keith Marshall
Chief Executive
22 January 2011
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